
 

 

American Rescue Plan (ARP) Funding  
 
On March 11, 2021, the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP) was signed into law. As 
part of ARP, universities and colleges across the country were allocated funding through the 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). The following information is provided to 
comply with the Department of Education's reporting requirements. 
 
ARP (HEERF III) Reporting  
 
Report date: July 10, 2021 
 

1. An acknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the 
Department the Certification and Agreement and the assurance that the 
institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds 
received under Section 2003(a)(1) of the ARP to provide Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students. Purdue University Global signed and returned 
the Certification and Agreement to the Department of Education on April 13, 2021 

2. The total amount of funds that the institution will receive or has received 
from the Department pursuant to the institution’s Certification and 
Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. $24,563,482.  

 
As of June 30, 2021, PG has made no drawdown of the Student Portion of the ARP funding. 
PG is currently reviewing the eligibility criteria. Updates will be periodically posted as soon 
as available.   
 
ARP (HEERF III) Quarterly Budget and Expenditure Reporting for Institutional 
Funding 
 
Report date: July 10, 2021 

As of June 30, 2021, Purdue University Global has been authorized the Institutional Portion 
of the ARP, in the amount of $941,107.00. PG has made no drawdowns of the ARP funding. 
 




